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Transition 2021-2022



Advice from our S1 students to the P7s

Don’t be worried, you will 
make great friends

People and teachers are kind
It looks big, but 
when you know 
your way around 

it’s fine

You will get to 
know the 

school faster 
then you think

You make a lot of 
new friends, so 
just be nice and 
be yourself!

There is not much to 
stress about really with 
the S3 to s6 guides you 
don’t need to worry by 
the time they are gone 

you will know the entire 
school

Honestly, when I was 
about to go into high 
school I was terrified .
I thought the classes 

would be really hard, I’d 
be lonely and it would be 

so scary but honestly I 
have made loads of 

friends, the classes are 
actually really fun and it’s 

so cool. So if you’re 
worried your going to  be 

fine I promise

Don’t be worried 
there are many 
people who can 

help/support you



Transition 2021-2022

November 
2021

P7 class TEAMS 
call

January  2022

Transition 
Tuesdays

(Ongoing until 
June 2022)

March 2022

Transition 
information 

from primaries

May 2022

Positive Start 
@Craigmount

June  2022

3 Day Visit

Parent / Carer 
Information 

Evening



Tutor 
Group 

Arthur Braid Calton Pentland Swanston

Pupil Support Leader (PSL)

S1 Year 
Head Tracy Urquhart 

Pupil Support 
making a big school smaller



S1 Curriculum 

Art & 
Design

Digital 
Skills

Drama

Food & 
Consumer 
Technology

Music

PEScience

English Maths

Modern Language  
French & German

Personal & 
Social 

Education

Religious & Moral 
Education

Social Subjects 
(History/geography/ 

modern studies)

Tutor Group (30)
Practical Class (20)



Supporting our Learners

Integrated Support Team – Curriculum Leaders, Targeted Support Leader,  SFL 
teachers and  10 Pupil Support Assistants

In class by teacher – all class teachers aware of  individual needs and will 
differentiate work for students

Support in class– some classes / individuals / groups may have support from 
a Pupil Support Assistant

Support out of class – some individuals/ targeted groups may be supported 
by our integrated support team



Extra Curricular



What Happens Next

November 2021 -Provisional places will be allocated at the end of October 2021 by  City of 

Edinburgh Council (CEC).  A letter will be sent out to parent/carers confirming the allocated school 

during November 2021.

You are only guaranteed a place at Craigmount if you live in the catchment area. If you live outside 

the catchment area you need to make a placing request and you will only receive a place if one is 

available.  All information is on the CEC website 

https://www.edinburgh.gov.uk/school-places/start-secondary-school/1

December 2021 - closing date for placing requests to non catchment school

March 2022  - School Placements post decision letters, provisional allocation finalised

https://www.edinburgh.gov.uk/school-places/start-secondary-school/1


How we will keep you informed 

• Website

• Emails sent via cluster primary

• Weekly Craigmount Update 
(via website)

• Instagram (Craigmounths)

• Twitter (@CraigmountHS)

• Information Evening June 2022



Any other Questions

If you have any questions that have not been answered during this presentation please 

complete this Form by Friday 29 October.   The link is also on our web page.
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